Dedham PCC

Minutes of meeting to discuss Vicarage Land 25 August 2020
Present: Antony Wilson, Peter Wilson, Christine Frost, John Reed, Vee Druitt, Lynne Al Sad

The PCC considered the paper circulated and Rapleys Valuation

1. The PCC were pleased to note that the issue of the land between vicarage and church has now been established as vicarage land. In relation to the replacement of the boiler PW suggested that it should not be the responsibility of the PCC to pay for the removal of the existing boiler or making good. He also suggested the PCC gets confirmation that the area can be used for social events with the permission of the Vicar. All in agreement.

2. The PCC agreed that the land at the rear of the Vicarage should be sold and were told that an individual had pledged to buy the portion of land for the churchyard extension.

3. It was agreed that PW and AW should meet with the potential donor and then take things further with the Diocese (Alex Reeve)

